TIME FOR NT TREATY

“Koori Mail”, Wednesday, July 13, 2022

The time for action on Treaty in the Northern Territory has arrived.

Last week NT acting Treaty Commissioner Tony McAvery, a Wiri man, handed his final report to the Treaty Minister for the NT, Selena Uibo, which included a series of recommendations for a Treaty framework.

Mr McAvoy told the “Koori Mail” that there was a sense of urgency from Aboriginal people in the NT.

“It is critically important that a truth-telling commission is established soon so that those people who are now quite senior but remember events from early last century have this opportunity to have their stories recorded and to tell their truths, if they want to,” he said.

“Secondly, an important opportunity presently exists, in the NT, where communities are really seeking to make decisions for themselves. Aboriginal people are tired of waiting for government to come back to them.”

The Treaty Commission report recommended a Territory-wide Agreement (TWA) be negotiated first between Aboriginal People and the NT Government which sets out key principles for further treaties between First Nations (or coalitions of First Nations) and also with governments.

Full report, page 4.

Editorial, page 20.                                                 

